

Dear Parents,

With the summer months and hopefully the warmer weather approaching your child may be looking for an alternative to a hot school lunch. That is why we're offering your child a cold option of a 5 item packed lunch each day between April and October. Our packed lunches are made fresh every day using nutritionally balanced menus to ensure your child receives the right nutrients to see them through the afternoon and promote a healthy lifestyle.

Not only that but because we keep our lunches in a controlled environment you can be assured that their lunch will remain fresh and tasty even in the warmest weather.

Should you wish your child to have a school packed lunch please contact your school office directly.

Kind regards,

Alison Ashton
Food and Workforce Development Manager